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Parks Advisory Committee Meeting April 19 
Don & Susan Stillwell Park Expansion Plans Review Scheduled 

 
 Commissioner Dave Parisot will hold a neighborhood meeting to review the plans for the 
Don and Susan Stillwell Park expansion on April 19, from 6 to 7 p.m.  The meeting will be held 
in the meeting room of the Jobs Plus Office at 415 Racetrack Road NE, in Fort Walton Beach.  
Members of the Parks Advisory Committee and other interested parties are invited to 
participate. 
 
Don and Susan Stillwell Park is located at 719 Newport Dr., in Fort Walton Beach, where the 
Garnier’s Water Treatment Plant was demolished.  For more information or questions, contact 
Okaloosa County Parks Department, 850-689-5772. For a list and directions to all Okaloosa County 
parks, visit www.okaloosafl.com. 
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